
 

           Heitersheim, May 2022 

 

Dear customer, 

 

We are happy to inform you that Heger has become part of the Husqvarna Construction family effective 

April 29, 2022.  

 

To team up with Heger means that we strengthen our capabilities and show the commitment of 
Husqvarna Construction to the light equipment and diamond tools for construction market and its 
customers.  
 
Hegers’ wide range of high performance and quality diamond tools, the highly appreciated flexible 
production and short delivery times are adding significant value to the Husqvarna Constructions’ offer 
to professional customers in the Central European diamond tools market.  
 
We can confirm that Heger and Husqvarna will continue with business as usual, and you will meet the 
same dedicated sales and service teams ready to serve you. We will be there to continue to support 
your business and help you to complete your work in the most productive, sustainable and safe manner. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this message, please reach out to your contact at Heger. 
 
We thank you for your trust and look forward to continued mutual growth in the future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Günter Dreyer 

Sales Director 

Heger Group 

Sebastian Poccard 

Senior Vice President Sales & Service EMAL* 

Husqvarna Construction 

 
*EMAL is short for the following geographical regions: Europe, Middle East, Africa, Asia Pacific and Latin America 

 

 

 

 

 


